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AGENDA - Regular Meeting - Thursday, December 14, 2017 
Essex Town Hall – Conference Room B – 7:30 p.m. 

 
1.    Call to Order and Roll Call 
 
2.     Review and Approve November 9, 2017 Meeting Minutes 
        
3.    Public Comment 
 
4.    Old Business to Include: 
 
        A.    Discuss Trails and Maintenance Viney Hill Brook Preserve 
 
        B.   Bushy Hill Preserve 
 
        C.    Canfield Meadow Woods 
 
        D.    Other 
 
5.    New Business to include:  
  
        A.    Election of Officers for 2018 
      
        B.     Preliminary Budget Discussion for Fiscal Year 2018-19 
 
        C.    Other 
 
6.    Financial Report 
 
7.    Inland/Wetlands Report 
 
8.    Correspondence 
 
9.    Adjournment 

Next regularly scheduled meeting will be conducted on 
January 11, 2018 at 7:30 p.m.  

Room B Essex Town Hall –29 West Avenue 

 


